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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion for maintenance and local 
upgrades. 

St Helens Park Public School’s facilities upgrade  

As part of this investment, St Helens Park Public School received a share of $825,000 
invested across the Campbelltown Local Government Area to upgrade learning and teaching 
facilities.  

This included:   

• main playing field works, including improved stormwater control measures.  
 
This project was completed during the holidays and is ready for students to enjoy on Day 1 
Term 1. 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the details below.  
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